Daylesford, Drummond & Yandoit Primary Schools
Vincent Street (PO Box 20) Daylesford 3460
Ph: (03) 5348 2480 Fax: (03) 5348 3958
Website http://www.daylesps.vic.edu.au
ASEMPER MELI ORAO ( Al way

We are Respectful, We are Responsible Learners, We are Honest and Trustworthy, We are Caring and
Compassionate, We are Good Citizens

w We pay our respects to elders past, present and emerging.
We are proud to acknowledge Dja Dja Wurrung as the Traditional Owners of this Country.
WE ARE A RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIP SCHOOL

DIARY DATES KIDS HELPLINE FOR YOUNG PEOPLE: 1800 551|800
HEAISPACE FOR TEENS: 1800 650 890
Sometimes talking about what has been happening |n
your life can bring up concerns, where you may need
Tue 22" School Council meeting 6.30pm to seek extra support.

TERM 2
JUNE

Thurs 24"  Reports go home
Fri 25t End Term 2.30pm dismissal

QR CODE CHECK INS

TERM 3
JULY

Wed 14" School Photos
Thurs 15" Breakfast club OLC

The use of Service Victoria QR codes for electronic
record keeping is mandatory for all workplaces to
enable the effective contact tracing of any COVID-19
cases.

Tues 20" School Council meeting 6.30 This now includes all education sector workplaces,

including schools. Daylesford, Drummond & Yandoit
Primary schools each have their QR codes displayed at
entries to buildings for check in.

Wed 218t  Student/Parent Teacher interviews
10.00am-6.00pm

Mon 261" Debating Royal South Street
QR codes will be required to be used by:

Thurs 29" Kinder visit 2.30-3.00pm

* all parents who enter buildings when on the school
site

Sat 315t TRIVIA NIGHT
Volunteers needed
contact Andrea 0414 478 501

aigardiner? @bigpond.com * all visitors, including contractors, external

Department staff and building and maintenance staff

Office Hours: 8.30am to 4.00pm
Studentsd School Banki

2021 TERM DATES

Term 2: 19" April to 25" June
Term 3: 12" July to 17" September
Term 4: 4™ October to 17" December

2021 Pupil free days:
Mon Aug 9t

School hours/bell times:

School commences: 9.00am

Morning recess: 11.00am i 11.30am
Lunch: 1.30pm 1 2.20pm
School Dismissal: 3.20pm

QR code check ins will not be required for staff or
students.

All building entry and exit points will now display QR
code posters.

If you are required to enter buildings on school
grounds, for whatever purpose, you are now
required to use the provided QR code check-in.

If you are not able to check in using a smartphone or
tablet, a paper check-in service is available at the front
office.

Using the QR code system does not replace the
existing requirement to also sign in at reception (for
SCHOOL TOU RS a specific purpose- late arrivals, early leavers etc).
for prospective parents

WILL BE HELD EVERY THURSDAY 10AM -11AM

COMMENCING TERM 2
PHONE 5348 2480 TO BOO K Pleasedonothesi t ate to contact
contact the school if you have any concerns.

Thank you for your support and understanding of this
important health direction.

F-2 Swimming at the Ballarat Aquatic Karen McHugh TrudiBlick
Centre has been cancelled due to Principal Assistant Principal
Covid regulations.
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SEVERE WEATHER EVENiTthe dark night of Wednesday
9" June 2021, who knew what would unfold. Mother nature
certainly affected may areas across our region. | am still
Ot SyAy3 dzLJ FILffSy GNBSa
thought carefully about replanting and protection planting
for the future. The world o#frs up so many challenges, but it
is the way we respond and adapt to those challenges that
equips us with resilience, and the ability to be collaborative
and supportive of each other. As we must move forward to
mend the damage caused by forces outside camtrol, we
should continue to find positive ways forward. When we are
uplifting in the way we communicate, it is significantly
important for our children to see how we respond to
situations, with courage and positivity. We wish everyone
well on the roado recovery.

STUDENREPORTS

Studentreportswill be coming home next Thursday 24th
Wdzy S® { (idzZRSy i NBLERZ2NIAa FyR
home in one envelope with the oldest child in the family.
Please look for this A4 white envelope. If y@ave any
immediate concerns, questions or require more clarity about
82dzNJ OKAf RQa NBLER2NIzZ LI SIas
appointment or phone appointments will be available, only

if urgent, on Thurs or Friday 94 25" after school.

Otherwise Rrent /Teacher/Student3 way conferencesare
scheduled for early next Term.

We have email protocols as school staff: no emails before
8am or after 6pm week nightand weekenslare email free.
(Weekends are for family). As parents, please oblige us by
following these protocols.

Currently students are reflecting on their learning and
developing Goal$ur Experienced Tutors, Katy Stiffe, Liss
Stevens and Jose Berare working across the school in
classrooms assisting students to develop their capacity in
writing and to set goal for improvement at their point of
need.

Parent / Teacher/ Student Interviews will take place on
Wednesday 21st Julyweek 2 Term 3. This where

students have an opportunity to present their learning Goals
for the remainder of the year. Notices for appointments will
go out first day back in Term 3.

LEARNING WALKSarning Walks have become a daily
feature of our school culture.
LearningWalks are conducted by our Instructional leaders:
The Principal, Assistaftrincipal, Literacy Coordinator and
Maths Specialists. We have based our researchyon
{ KI NNJ G W[ S| NJY ATHeFpurposetothisi
model is for Instructional leaders gather evidence of
intentional teaching, student improvements and student
achievement. Instructional leaders ask students 5 critical
guestions to enable students to describe their learning and
how to improve.

1. What are you learning?
How are you doing?
How do you know?
How can you improve?
Where do you go for help?

by R

aprwbd

Most children were able to explain really well and tell us
what they were doing. SOmMO@K A f RNBY &GENBY Q
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asking for help. Thignks with Goal Setting and feedback to
develop an action in learning. Parents are also encouraged
to ask their children the 5 critical questions as this will assist
children to be able to talk more about their learning and to
£ az2
Student cohesion and developing flow and consistency in
student learning continues to be impacted by interruptions
such as the recent weather events and the pandemic:
COVID. Therefore, it is crucial that students attend school
regulaly and miss as little school as possible, unless they are
sick. If students are unwell, stay home for the health and
wellbeing of everyone. It is our GOAL to develop consistency
of timetables, routines and shared best practices. Teachers
are keen to keejinterruptions to an absolute minimum
especially in the crucial learning areas of Literacy and
Numeracy. If you do not have a classroom timetable, please
ask your teacher for a comp that you can put it on the

fridge and talk to your children about whatey are doing
QAJRF GSR RSGIAT&AQ BALC
DRUMMOND PRIMARY SCHOGhimmunity Meeting
Wednesday 18 June 2021

Currently there are no enrolments at Drummond Primary
Splmojr3 GKS 2FFAOS G2 YI1S ty ¢z
A Community Meeting was held last night at Drummond
Primary School. The meeting was lexsby Peter Hilbig who

is an educational consultant. It was an open meeting held
according to COVID Safe procedures. Anyone who had a
connection to the school was invited to attend.

The Community meeting was to consider the future of the
Drummond Primary &ool Annex. Information from the
evening has been gathered and further discussions will take
place with regional representation at our next School

Council Meeting on Tuesd&gnd of June at Daylesford
Primary School. Thank you to Our School Council Praside
Russell Newton, who is at the centre of these discussions
andhaslisteb R (2 S@SNE 2 prSondNbA OS
decisions have been made. This is a process that will take
considerable time so that we honour the life of Drummond
Primary School and csider many options on how we move
forward. The School Council will keep the community up to
date on each step of the process.

TRIVIA NIGHT
Have you got yor costume and table ready???PRave but
LQY 1SSLAY3a Al TaiSiONBnderfldza G T

2LIR NI dzyAte G2 OStSONIGS |yR
a really fun way.
tKS ¢SIFOKSNA | NB Od:2NNByite 2|

totseefthe glandurous/funng dzii Pdoplendl wear on the
evening. | went to the first Trivia Event organised byka
Gardner through the Fundraising Committee so |
recommend it as a really fun night. This is a significant event
for the school as it helps to raise muekeded funds to

support the wellbeing of our students. Thank you to those
who can make what promisés be an exciting night.
Thankyou so much for your organisation, Andrea Gardiner.

Just a reminder to alOVID SAFE procedudstd! apply

Kindest regards:
Karen McHugh Trudi Blick

Assistant Bncipd
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ASSEMBLY

Students who received certificates of recognition
at assembly this week.

Flynn5/6S  Lucinda 5/6P Amelie5/6S

Wen 1/2M  SummerOFKNate 1/2M
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SPORTS REPORT

A quick catch up is all we needed.
Finally, the winners of the-6 House Athletis were
announced and congratulations goes toa for 2021.

L 2dzad styd G2 LIkaa 2y | o0A13
been amazing as we progressed through the sporting events
this year.

Also a huge congratulations goes to Sutton for winning the
Y Wdzyeard Cross Country Event. And | am sure that this
can only get bigger and better. Thanks to all the staff and in
particular those Grade 6 Buddies who were superb role
models for the students in Foundation to Grade 2. | am
really looking forward to sethis event again next year.

For the reminder of the year, it is all about those students
who have progressed through the various levels. Obviously,
dates will be conformed as to when these are held but
below are the remaining events for 2021.

Greater Westen CrossCountryEvent and Divisional
Athletics.

Further levels do follow and we will keep those particular
parents/students informed about dates and locations.

A final reminder goes out to those students who may have
some of our school shirts that theyear at representative
events. If possible, could we have them back as we need to
audit our sports equipment moving forward.

Thanks again everyone,

Mr.K

School Photo Day
I I S &2dz2NJ OKAf RQa

memories captured forever on

Wednesday 4" July2021

Your photo order envelopes will arrive shortly. Please start
planning your purchases ahpayment options.

a OK

Remember these helpful points:

i Read all relevant instructions for your preferred
payment method. All payments are due by photo day.

ﬂ You may pay online using your credit card. Each child
gAtt KIFE@S +y AYRAQGRRIZ f WaH
Sy@gSt21Sd ¢KAA gAff KSELI AF

Y You may pay by cash using the individual envelope

provided. Please enclose correct money as no change
will be given.

fI sibling photo envelopes are available at the school
office upon requestTHES PHOTOS WILL BE TAKEN
DURING SCHOOL, ON PHOTO DAY, USUALLY AT RECE
- Please instruct siblings to attend the photo
studio during this time. Photographers are
unable to search for students who do not
attend.

f Do not seal envelopes inside each other. Yaym
include payment for all children in one envelope,
however, please indicate on this envelope the names of
all the children you are paying for.

I Al students should wear theicorrect school uniform
For any enquiries, please feel free to contddiSP
Photography
P: 03 5333 5577e: ballarat@msp.com.au

Current
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AT FE
RRRR RESILIENCE, RIGHTS AND
RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIPS

Positive seltalk is a keytsategy for coping with new things.

Change can sometimes cause children to feel a range of
emotions. Below are some charts which might help when
having discussions with your child.

Positive Self Talk

To Teach Flexible Thinking
For Kids

[ can try new things.

1 can do things a different way.
Its ckay if things change.
It&zls‘ooltohmahbol}

I CAN HAUE A CALM BODY WHEN THINGS CHANGE.
ok Wl b,

i can
control my
Dreathing.

| can iell
my wormry 1o
leave.,

Atfirmations
for kids who
worry:

I's okay i §
maoke

mistakes.

This might Fam
be hard, capabie of release
but |l can solving these
handlie it. problems. woaTies.
0\- .-‘:{ y ;_'P 3 Birthday wishes to the
ABTYD £ X who have thei irthdays
AR ““‘ R, 27K i dune. /
Students
Felicity 12S Layla 34K
Amber 56P Maeve 56P
Brock 12A George 34W
Jasmine OFK Hunter OFK
Gracie 34w Luca 56T
Lena 34E Penelope OFK
Edwin 34W Claudia 34E
Toby 56T Solomon YAN
Staff
Kim 34W  Suzanne Performing Arts Jess 12S
Trudi AP Sandra KG Leonie ES SherileeES
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The weather continues to take its toll
Sadly we said goodbye to this old friend.

PREP UNIFORM SUPPORT

As part of theVictorian Government Affordable Uniform

Program, every Prep school student who is a recipient of the

Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF) automat
qualifies for a uniform vouchefYou need to have applied

and have qualified for CSEF to be eligiblehe DPS Office

ically

will make the application on behalf of Parents/Carers. Qnce
approved the school will provide the parent with the

voucher to present at the uniform retailer (Double

C

Jeanery). Eligible parents who have already purchased|their

OKA f R @nitthisdpéar €ah select items of a larger

5ize

from the retailer. Please contact the office for more details.

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

PARENTS, DO YOU HAVE A VALID MEANS-TESTED
CONCESSION CARD?
Then you may be eligible to apply for the CSEF (CAMPS
SPORTS & EXCURSION FUND
Eligibility wildl be subject
being successfully validated with Centrelink on the first day of
either term one (27™ Jan 2021) or term two (19th April 2021).
The annual CSEF amount per primary student will be $125,
which will be paid to the school to use towards expenses
relating to camps, excursions or sporting activities for the
benefit of your child.

Please contact the front office for an application form (or
download from the CSEF website
www.education.vic.gov.au/csef)

The CSEF Program closes on 25™ June,

WEEKLY HOUSE POINTS

Remember it is important to get House points
for your Team by putting in your best effort
and best attitude. It means you care about your
team working together to achieve sutess. The
house points for last week are:

Wyuna 23
Sutton 25
Corinella 24
Tipperary 26

Current Hooesty& Trdstd



Victorian Pr emi er s dhelMealhy Lunch Kitchen
Challenge

¢KS +AO00G2NALFY tNBYASNBRQ wSIRAYy3 [/ KI s woy2g 2LISYy |y
(insert school name) is excited to be participating. The PRC
applcation offers a range of exciting features including:
1 access to a library catalogue (including book images
and blurbs)
1 a modern useffriendly interface
1 rewarding students with badges as challenge
milestones are achieved
1 the option for students to mark huks as a
favourite, give them a star rating or complete a
book review

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to
Year 10 in recognition of the importance of reading for
literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal
chalkenge for children to read a set number of books by 17

September 2021. The Healthy Lunch Kitchen will be open again next week and

Children from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or serving their delicious lunches.

WSELISNASYOSQ on 022148 6AGK (GKSANI LI.N
Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 Keep an €ye on theﬁgaﬂhy Lunc% K|tchen facé%ooﬁ page

their Instagram and also their newslettér latest news
books.
about any menu changes for next week.

Healthy Lunch Kitchen News

All childen who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate

of achievement signety the Victorian Premier and former ~ One change to note is that as tomato season has now
Premiers. officially ended, the fresh tomato option on the toastie will

be replaced with g beautiful homemade Napoli saulte.

“SNa]sté's%keé%lz'i'Méh%eéd Aihse UKS 02271t A
I 6 2 dzu +AOU2NAlIY t NEBYASNEQ

The Iatest menu is uploaded each Sunday afternoon on the
Healthy Lunch Kitchen website at
www.healthylunchkitchen.com.au

¢2 NBFIR GKS tNBYASNRa fSi
FYR FT2N Y2NB )\yTZNJ{Iu)\zy
Reading Challengeisit: www.education.vic.gov.au/prc

The Skoolbag App is an important tool in

communication from our school! Remember orderslose at 8am on each lunch day.
ttSras R2gyl2rR AT e2dz fh ARV.Q0 fhlBH Re R2yS az

at www.healthylunchkitchen.com.au

If you have feedback or would like to contact the Healthy
Lunch Kitchen, please email them at
kitchen@healtlfutures.org.auor call on0408 523 716.

1. Getyour favourite mobile device

2. Open the App Store/Play Store

3. search for “SkoolBag” For your Information- Excursion permission
< Downlosd thefree app Verbal permission cannot be received to attend excursions.
S Opepthe appand adetyoucschool=) Permission to attend excursions must be received by
ey i ot O et el AR returning a signed form, a handwritten permission note
Swnioan ST e e electronc permission as per DEET policy
- App Store o Google Play

for more info visit skoolbag.com.au Skool Bag%}‘.?

IF YOUR CHI LD IS ABSENT FROM Late Arrival and Early Departure
SCHOOL PLEASE NOTIFY US ASAP VIA Students being dropped off late to school must be
SKOOLBAG signed in at the office under parent supervision

OR RING THE SCHOOL OFFICE (53482480] In the case of early departure from school a reminder
that a blue early departure form must be collected and

completed at the office. We will then organise for your

ON OR BEFORE THE DAY.
Skoolbag instructions for notifying Absence: child to come to the office

Open Skoolbag App

Tap on DPS Logo

Tap on OE Formdé tab
Tap on O0Absent ee Sibmitt méd, compll e[t e &

Daylesford Primary School Accreditation
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74 Violin lessons at Daylesford Primary
’ Start the year with some music!

STUDENT / COMMUNITY

;\Adam Menegazzo is a talented and
*= passionate player with more than
12 years of teaching experience.

ACTIVITIE S

His aim is to nurture confidence in
his students and to make learning
and playing music a joy.

‘{\,ESF 5 B contact
W, m. 0409133437

adjustviolin@live.com.au

& &
feopg o

What: Bicycle Repair and Maintenance workshop
When: Sunday June 20th, 1:3(BB0pm

Where: Victoria Park Pavillion, Ballan Road, Daylesford
Organised by: Daylesford Repair Cafe

Cost: Gold coin donation

During 2021 Daylesford Repair Cafe is running a series of é

WKARQ g2N] aK2Lla a2 &2dz Oy TG
keep them in good workiporder. SANKALPAEZ
Does your bike need some maintenance to ensure it is
working well? Do you know how to fix a puncture? Do you
want to learn the basics of servicing your bike®me along
to this workshop with your bike and we'll teach you how.
Your tutors Finn Ry and Jeremy Yare avid cyclists :
around Hepburn shire. They have also cycled around 043i5277‘:1E_, 2
Tasmania and other parts of Australia. They are regular SANKALPAMUSIC@O0UTLOOK.COM
fixers at our monthly Repair Café, mending bikes and getting AW >
locals, young and old, back on their wheels.

Join s at the Repair Cafe between 1pm and 4pm on Sunday,

June 20th, and see what else our team of fixers are capable KARATE TRAINING

of repairing. Enjoy a cuppa, cake and conversation while Tuesday & Thursday evenings

82dzQNE GKSNB® LYy FRRAGAZ2Y (2 2dzNJ 0A 1 S6.008BIpA NI I YR YIAyYydSy
G2N) AK2 L) (rKaBIANGS r@faif a rande off A E S In the school gym

household items and gardening tools including mechanical (All ages welcome)

and electrical problems, as well as mending your favourite For further information please contact Heather on 0417 108 757
AliSYya 2F Ot2GKAy3Id ¢KSNBQa faz2 {yAFS IyR (G22f &KIFNLISYyAy
2dzN) ySgte SaldlofAaKSReMF8YRAY3I oNB] Sy KSINIaQ Gl

further information contact Nikki Marshall (0432 232 073) or 300 > H edossi

Danny Kinnear (0488 604 231). School Holidays @
Or check out the Daylesford Repair Cafe facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/daylesfordrepaircafe/

i &

“Dinosaur Dig

In large sandboxes, the children locate and identify fossils from some

of the most iconic dinosaurs of the past. Tyrannosaurus Rex,
Stegosaurus, Triceratops and a few other surprises are all thrown in!

% Tuesday Wednesday
29th June 30th June

10.30am 10.30am
Trentham Library The Warehouse - Clunes
2.30pm 2.30pm

Daylesford Library Creswick Hub

Numbers will be strictly limited for these sessions and bookings must be made through Eventbrite.
Please go to our Hepburn Libraries Facebook page for the links or speak with a member of the library staff.

s T iater o

Change Lives SHIRE COUNCIL
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KITCHEN GARDEN
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